
 
CASHS DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 November 4, 2022 
Bell Schedule A 

 
Menu: Meatball Sub, Chicken Patty, Fiestada, Baked Beans, Cucumbers, Pears, Oranges, Milk  
 
Next Menu: Turkey Dinner, Burger, Stuffing, Mashed Potatoes, Salad, Pineapple, Banana, Milk 

 
Attention students:  During Wave C lunch only, the library is closed today, Tuesday, Nov. 8, due 
to a staff shortage.  Teachers, please do not send any students to the library during Wave C 
lunch today.  Thank you! (ME11/8/22) 

 
Attention Homeroom Teachers and Students:  Color Day court nominations will take place in 
homeroom on Wednesday November 9th during activities period.  Students will need to log into 
their class's Google Classroom and fill out the nomination form.  A girl must receive at least 3 
nominations to be placed on this year's ballot.  Voting will take place next week. (SO-11/8/22) 

 
Attention 9th and 10th grade students who are interested in learning more about the IB program: 
there will be an informational meeting in Mr. Cole's room (A217) during activity period on 
Wednesday (11/9).  We look forward to seeing you there! (RD-11/9/22) 

 
The E-Sports team is looking for players in any grade who want to play in the Spring video 
game Season for the Trojans.  The two games that CASHS will play for the spring include Super 
Smash Brothers and Overwatch 2.  If you're looking for a way to participate in E-Sports but don't 
know how the process works - stop by room A-106 and talk to Mr. Jamelli.  (MJ- 11/10/22) 

 
From November 7th through November 10th, CASHS will be hosting College Application Week. 
Throughout the week, there will be events and activities that help student’s complete college, 
job and scholarship applications. The week is dedicated to giving seniors time during the school 
day to receive assistance in completing their applications.  Join us for application workshops, 
mock interviews, essay drop-ins, instant decisions and more! This is for all seniors who sign up 
to participate – not just students who believe they are college bound.  If interested, please sign 
up using the link sent to your school email and in your Counselor’s Google Classroom or drop 
by Mr. Chastulik's office today.  (KC- 11/10/22) 

Cheerleading tryouts for the basketball season will be November 14, and November 16 from 
3:00 - 5:00 in the auxiliary gym. If you plan to try out, you must attend both days. You will be 
required to do sidelines, dances, stunts, and jumps. Please wear a white shirt, navy or black 
bottoms with cheer shoes or sneakers. You must register in FamilyID by November 14 and 
PIAA physical uploaded by November 18. Teacher recommendations are located outside of 
Mrs. McMillan’s office and are required if you have not cheered before. More information on the 
season will be discussed at tryouts. Can't wait to see you there! (HA-11/14/22) 

 Attention Juniors: Credit Recovery courses for 2nd MP have been loaded on Sapphire 

and Edge for 11th grade students who need to catch up on graduation credits. If you have a 
Credit Recovery Course added, you have 9 weeks (the entire 2nd MP) to complete the course. 
If you complete the course, you will be awarded the credit and you are one step closer to 
walking that stage and earning your high school diploma in June 2024. Please see Mr. McNew 
or Mrs. Leonard with questions.  JUST DO IT!!!! YOU WON'T REGRET IT. (LL-11/15/22) 
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Hey Juniors- sign up now for our "How to Get the Most out of Your College Visit"   If you want to 
learn more about the following topics, then sign up now for the meeting on Thursday, 11/10/22 
from 8:30am to 9:30 am in the Career Lab.         
 - Making a good first impression at the college visit      
 - Questions to ask admissions representatives      
 - Questions you might be asked by admissions representatives    
 - Interview skills – in-person and virtually       
 - What to look for during your campus tour      
 Sign up using the Google Form in the Class of 2024 Google Classroom Stream. (LL 
11/15/22) 

Cap and gown orders have been extended through November 23, 2022.  After the 23rd Herff 
Jones will charge a $15 processing fee.  Order your gown at $35 NOW before the price 
increases to $50. (KR-11/23/22) 

Clubs Meeting this week during activities period:   

-Christian Fellowship Club is meeting in room B308  

Please excuse the following groups or teams at the indicated times: 

Boys Soccer will dismiss today at 1:00 for a 1:15 departure to Bryn Mawr for their first round of 
States!!  Let’s all wish them luck!! LET’S GO TROJANS!!!!   

 


